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Davis-BesseNPEm Resource

From: CuadradoDeJesus, Samuel
Sent: Wednesday, February 08, 2012 9:03 AM
To: dorts@firstenergycorp.com; Davis-BesseHearingFile Resource
Subject: RE: 10 5 2011 teleconference summary for your comments

Steve, 
 
I’ll incorporate FENOC’s comments 
 
Regards, 
 
Samuel Cuadrado de Jesús 
Project Manager 
Projects Branch 1 
Division of License Renewal 
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Phone:  301-415-2946 
Samuel.CuadradoDeJesus@nrc.gov 
 
 
 

From: dorts@firstenergycorp.com [mailto:dorts@firstenergycorp.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, February 07, 2012 8:28 PM 
To: CuadradoDeJesus, Samuel 
Cc: custerc@firstenergycorp.com 
Subject: Re: 10 5 2011 teleconference summary for your comments 
 
Sam..... FENOC provides the following minor editorial comments on the attached telecon summary:  
 
Enclosure 2, page 2, the heading at the bottom of the page should be moved to page 3 to stay with the associated text.  
Enclosure 2, page 3, the heading for RAI B.2.399 needs a dash inserted between the "9"s, to read RAI B.2.39-9.  
Enclosure 2, page 3, 2nd paragraph under  the heading for RAI B.2.39-9, last sentence starts with, "As an example the 
applicant pointed that...," but the word "out" is needed between "pointed" and "that", to read, "As an example the applicant 
point out that...".  
Enclosure 2, page 3, 3rd paragraph under  the heading for RAI B.2.39-9, 2nd sentence reads "...updated, but that it could 
document...", but the word "it" should be "they", to read, "...updated, but that they could document...".  
Enclosure 2, page 4, the heading at the bottom of the page should be moved to page 5 to stay with the associated text. 
 Note that this item may be addressed when the previously identified changes are made.  
 
Thanks for the opportunity to comment.  
_____ 
Steve Dort 
DBNPS License Renewal  
 
 
 
From:        "CuadradoDeJesus, Samuel" <Samuel.CuadradoDeJesus@nrc.gov>  
To:        "dorts@firstenergycorp.com" <dorts@firstenergycorp.com>, Davis-BesseHearingFile Resource <Davis-BesseHearingFile.Resource@nrc.gov>  
Date:        02/07/2012 12:28 PM  
Subject:        10 5 2011 teleconference summary for your coments  
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Steve,  
   
   Let me know if FENOC has any comments.  
   
Regards,  
Samuel Cuadrado de Jesús  
Project Manager  
Projects Branch 1  
Division of License Renewal  
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission  
Phone:  301-415-2946  
Samuel.CuadradoDeJesus@nrc.gov  
   
----------------------------------------- The information contained in this message is intended only for the personal 
and confidential use of the recipient(s) named above. If the reader of this message is not the intended recipient 
or an agent responsible for delivering it to the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that you have received 
this document in error and that any review, dissemination, distribution, or copying of this message is strictly 
prohibited. If you have received this communication in error, please notify us immediately, and delete the 
original message. 
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